TL): Town Clerk, Nancy Eldridge
FROM: WPCA

DATE: October 26", 2022

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled WPCA meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 8", 2022, in
the East Room has been cancelled. It is rescheduled for November 15t 2022 at 6:30
p.m. in the East Room. Thank you.

Jen Bucci, WPCA
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